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Preparing students for community, career, college.

Reiley Lange is Montello’s first ever student to receive the ProStart National 
Certificate of Achievement! ProStart is a career and technical education 
program that unites the foodservice industry and the classroom to teach 
high school students culinary skills and restaurant management principles, 
as well as employability skills such as communication, teamwork, 
professionalism and time management. The ProStart National Certificate of 
Achievement is an industry-recognized certificate that signifies a strong 
foundation in the basic management and culinary skills considered critical to 
success by industry leaders. To earn the ProStart National Certificate of 
Achievement, a student must pass the National Restaurant Association’s 
Year 1 and Year 2 exams, and complete 400 hours of mentored work 
experience. Reiley earned her work experience hours at Kwik Trip in 
Montello and also accepted a full-time position at Kwik Trip after 
graduation. Congrats Reiley!

Montello Senior Earns ProStart 
National Certificate of Achievement

What is CTE? CTE stands for Career and Technical Education. This includes our following departments: Business Ed, 
Family and Consumer Ed, Industrial Arts/Tech Ed, Art, and Agriculture Education. 

Fab Lab Grant
Montello School District  Career and Technical Department received  a $25,000 dollar grant from FY20 from the 

Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation (WEDC). We are hoping to highlight the equipment and learning 

this grant supported  in next  years newsletters.



If you are looking for what our students are 

doing throughout the week check out the 

following social media sites:

6-12 Montello Facebook - 

https://www.facebook.com/Montello-JrSr-High

CTE Twitter - 

https://twitter.com/CteMontello

https://www.instagram.com/ctemontello/

Website:
https://www.montelloschools.org/

Contact:
608.492.1887

Email:
cte@montelloschools.org

Want to connect?

The business department is finishing on a 
strong note this semester. The 
Accounting class just learned how to 
put together a complete payroll in excel
and marketing is learning about how to
use social media for promotions!

Business Department

FFA News
Students in FFA had a busy 4th Quarter with their annual 

banquet, baby animal farm, and a virtual speaking 

competition. Cole competed in virtual FFA Sectional 

Speaking Contest hosted by Mauston FFA Chapter. He 

competed in Discussion Meet where he was able to discuss 

topics in agriculture with other FFA members in our section.

https://twitter.com/CteMontello

